
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 March 2018 
The Gruffalo Lunch 
9 March 2018 
World Book Day – children to come 
dressed as a book character 
11.45am – 1pm Mother’s Day Lunch 
14 March 2018 
1pm Kangaroo Class local walk 
15 March 2018 
9.10am Celebration Assembly 
1pm Tiger Class local walk 
16 March 2018 
9.10am Year 1 Parents in to watch 
Writing  
20 March 2018 
2.45pm Zebra Class Assembly 
21 March 2018 
Year 2 Kew Gardens Trip 
23 March 2018 
Year R Farm visiting  
26 March 2018 
2.45pm Penguin Class Assembly 
29 March 2018 
Year 1 - Mr Benn dressing up day  
3.15pm End of Term & FoBS Easter 
Egg Hunt 
16 April 2018 
8.45am Start of Term 

 

The Gruffalo lunch that you pre-booked 

for last Friday will now happen tomorrow, 

Tuesday 6th March. 

Don’t worry if you cannot remember 

which option you chose for your child we 

have a complete list. If you did not book a 

lunch please send your child in with a 

packed lunch. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     01420 472358                                                                                      5th March 2018 

 

 

 

World Book Day and Mother’s Day 
Friday 9th March 

 
As we missed the World Book Day dressing up day due to 
the snow closure we will be moving it to this Friday 9th 
March. 
 
The children can come dressed up as their favourite book 
character and bring a named copy of their favourite book. 
The children will be using the book they bring in for a variety 
of activities during the day. 
 
The Mother’s Day lunch will still happen as planned. Any 
mum that also wants to dress up is very welcome too! 
 
Year R mums please come at 11:45am and you will go 
straight into lunch with your child. You are then welcome to 
stay and join your child outside on the playground until they 
come in at 1:00pm.  
 
Year 1 and 2 mums please come at 12:00pm. You will be 
able to join your child outside playing and will then be called 
into the hall when space is available. We aim for Year 1 
children and parents to be eating around 12:10pm and Year 
2 around 12:30pm.  

Re arranged Parents Evening 
Thursday 8th March 4:00pm to 6:00pm 

 

Due to the cancellation of parents evening on Thursday 1st March 
we have rearranged the day. Parents evening will now be on 
Thursday 8th March.  
 
The time slot you originally booked will stay exactly the same. 
 
If this date is not convenient then please speak to your child’s 
class teacher who will do their best to try and find an alternative 
day to meet with you straight after school. Unfortunately staff 
cannot arrange any meeting later than directly afterschool. 

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk
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Snow Day Fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


